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27th March 2020 
 
Dear Families  
 
We have reached the end of our first week, in which we have all had to adapt to huge changes in our lives.  I hope 
that you are managing to work out new routines at home which I have no doubt will continue to change over 
time, as all families continue to deal with their own circumstances.   
 
Thank you for all of the messages of support that have been sent to me and other members of staff throughout 
the week.  This has been hugely appreciated, and has really helped us to remain connected as a community at the 
start of our closure period.  I hope we have been able to provide the right reassurances and support, and are able 
to sustain this in the coming weeks.  We want to give families the opportunity to provide further feedback.     
 
Please click on the link to our survey below to provide some feedback to us over the weekend. This will support 
us with our planning over the coming weeks. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/7RX8QXZ  
 
Students have completed some wonderful work throughout this week.  Do take a look at the first of our weekly 
newsletters for families, showcasing our students’ work and achievements from this week.  Our students are 
amazing, and we thank you for the great support you have been providing them too.   
 
Do continue to look after yourselves, and most importantly, for all of us, is to ensure that we follow the 
government advice to stay safe, and to provide support for each other at home.   
 
Please continue to stay in touch with us, and to seek support and advice as necessary.  We are here to help, and 
provide whatever support we can. 
 
My very best wishes. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Robin Newman  
Principal 
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